

WE ARE RECRUITING PARENT LOCAL ACADEMY COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Knockhall Primary School currently have vacancies on their Local Academy Committee for parent governors.

We are looking for parent/carers who would further enjoy being part of our school in joining our local governance team, sharing your experiences for the benefit of all of our community.

All we ask of you is a commitment to:

- Attending one committee meeting per term.
- Reading any documents provided for the meeting prior to attending.
 - Respecting confidentiality at all time.
- Engaging positively with our school in your capacity as a parent governor.

In return you would receive:

- An opportunity to influence the school experience and lives of children in the school community.
 - A space to share your skills and experience to improve our educational offer.
 - A chance to gain deeper insight into the leadership of a school.

If you believe you would enjoy being a parent governor or want to find out more, please visit the school office or alternatively email them to register your interest:



Please note that in accordance with our safeguarding policy, all successful applications will be subject to DBS and reference checks.



